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City of Yakima Closures Planned for Thanksgiving 

 

Many of the City of Yakima’s services will be closed this Thursday and Friday, November 26th 
and 27th, for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

City departments such as services located at Yakima City Hall will be closed Thursday and 
Friday in observance of the holiday. 

Emergency services will remain available. 

Lions Pool will be closed Thanksgiving Day and re-open on Friday. 

Yakima Transit will not provide bus service on Thanksgiving Day, November 26th, but will 
operate its normal Friday schedule on November 27th. 

There will be no City of Yakima garbage pick-up service on Thursday.  

Garbage scheduled for pick-up Thursday by the City's Refuse Division will be collected Friday. 
Garbage pick-up scheduled for Friday will be collected Saturday, November 28th. 

It is recommended that residents have their carts set out by 6:00 am for the day of their 
scheduled refuse pick-up. 

Click Online City Services | Points of Interest (yakimawa.gov) to connect with City 
services online or by phone. 

 


